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JUNIOR CHOIRS LEAD CAROL-SINGING IN MAIDSTONE CHURCH
The sound of young voices singing carols will fill All Saint’s Church, Maidstone, on Sunday 11 December as Kent County Junior Singers and Kent County Junior Choir present their annual Christmas Concert.
The concert starts at 5.30pm and tickets, priced at £8 (£5 concessions) are available on the door.

County choirs manager Elizabeth Samson said: “Each December we celebrate Christmas with a concert of carefully-chosen festive songs and carols in a range of musical styles. All are welcome to join us in singing some traditional carols in the beautiful surroundings of this lovely 14th century church.”
The choirs, which draw members from across the county, will be conducted by leading voice coaches Andy Millest, Ciara Considine and Karen Hill.
Kent County Junior Singers (for eight to 11-year-olds) and Kent County Junior Choir (for ages 11-14) meet every month on a Saturday at New Line Learning Academy and perform at concerts every term.
The junior choirs will be holding a series of try-out events in the New Year. Young singers who wish to join one of the choirs can arrange an audition by emailing County Ensembles Co-ordinator Valerie Cordina at vcordina@kent-music.com. Some students may qualify for bursaries to assist with costs.
For more details visit www.kent-music.com or call 01622 358402.
ends
Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and lead partner for the music education hub in Kent. It employs peripatetic teachers to deliver instrumental and vocal teaching across the county through individual lessons, small groups and whole class teaching. The charity also runs county groups and local ensembles, and has run a summer school for nearly 70 years. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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